SFC DECEMBER NEWSLETTER "AT THE TABLE"



"Enjoy this moment and see it as God's gift." - Mark McMinn

Simplicity: Delight in God's Gifts

At a time of year that easily becomes very busy and full, we can take a deep breath, relax and learn to see each moment as a gift from God.



Practice Simplicity!

- focus on doing one thing at a time (instead of multi-tasking)
- when you're stressed out, take a deep breath and relax!
- learn to look for what God's doing in your life and the needs of those around you
- bring a holiday drink and a hug to a friend!

UPCOMING EVENTS:

Lower Campus
Worship Night,
December 5th
8:30-10pm